
The Scientific Board Holds Its 26th & 27th 

Meeting Under the Patronage of the Vice-

Rector-Ship for Postgraduate Studies & 

Scientific Research 

 

The 26th & 27th meeting of the scientific board for the academic year 

1434/1435 were chaired by His Excellency the Vice-Rector for Postgraduate 

Studies and Scientific Research, Prof. Mohammad Abdullah Al-Shaya’a. the 

secretary of the board, Dr. Ibraheem A. Al-Huseinan stated that 15 topics 

were discussed. The board issued the recruitment of 5 faculty members with 

the title of assistant professor at the colleges of medicine, applied medical 

science, business administration. The board also endorsed the procedural 

regulations of Saudi faculty members and those who are holding the same 

position. A scientific book was also endorsed to be published. The board 

approved for 2 of the faculty members from the education college in Zulfi 

and Majmaah to attend a course in Canada. At the end, the board set another 

appointment for the next session on Monday 19/7/1435 which will be the 

deadline for reviewing the cases applied to the scientific board. 

 


